From: I S

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 11:50 AM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>




Subject: [EXT] HP-22-002 comments

Have 2 Attachments with comments and concerns.

I am a SD resident and a concerned citizen that these companies do not do a better job of
providing relevant information, that is understandable buy lay people that are affected by
these projects.





